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Fontaine les Grès, 01/03/2023

Maïté Clévy
Poject engineer
e-mail : maite.clevy@norelem.fr

POP Regulation (EU) 2019/1021

Dear Sir or Madam,

the European Parliament and Council on Persistent Organic Pollutants Regulation (EU) 2019/1021 has been 
in force since 20 June 2019.

If you still have questions, please contact the following address:

Detailed information is available on request.

We have made our suppliers aware of their obligations in connection with Regulation (EU) 2019/1021. The 
corresponding confirmations have not been checked by norelem SAS by laboratory analyses.

We, norelem SAS, confirm in respect of the information available to us that our manufactured, 
processed and distributed products do not contain any substances subject to prohibitions or 
restrictions of Regulation (EU) 2019/1021.


